
Dear Customer,

Concerning: REACH

We would like to inform you that in the capacity ofmanufacturer and supplier ofwallpaper
we are considered as a 'producer of articles'. As such, our product are not submitted to the
REACH regulation and consequently the imposed registration, evaluation or authorization
does not have to be complied with.

The inks, adhesives, maintenance products we are using for the manufacturing of wallpaper
are considered as preparations.
Thus, according to REACH we are a 'downstream user' of preparations.

Concerning the Substances of Very High Concern, SVHC, artiele 33 of REACH stipulates
that the manufacturers of these substances or preparations containing these sub stances in a
concentration of more than 0.1% (w/w), has to keep us informed.
From any of the information that we received so far from our manufacturers, it appears that
none of the preparations they are delivering and consequently our articles, countain
Substances of Very High Concern.

However, should we receive information where it appears that our articles should contain
SVHC in a concentration of more than 0.1% (w/w), we will keep you informed irnmediately.

Yours faithfully,

Debruyne Philippe,

Decoprint NV
Dommekensstraat 2
9240 Zele
052/447811


